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U.S. foreign policy goals often drive U.S. trade policy. Nogsong Fonkem's article,
"Why Businesses Should Pay Attention to Biden’s Human Rights Centered
Foreign Policy," discusses how the new administration's “human rights” focused
foreign policy will affect businesses stating that it will create significant
challenges to companies that engage in international trade.

You can read Nogsong's full article on the WisLaw NOW website.


